School elubs

1 Read and circle the stative verbs.

Hello! I'm Jenny and I'm in the school history club! It's great. I love history and archaeology. This month, we are studying the Romans. There are archaeologists in our town. They are digging near the old library. Today we are going to see what they have found. I am learning so much about our town! I feel excited when I find something that is really old! We are making a poster about the Romans for the museum. I want to be an archaeologist when I'm older!



2 Read and complete the texts. Use the present simple or present continuous form of the verbs in brackets.

My name's Archie. I'm in the school athletics club. This month, we ¹				
(train) for a big competition. Athletics is great! My favourite event is the 100m sprint				
(feel) nervous before the race, but then I run really fast!				
(like) trying different things, too. At the moment, I ⁴				
ump. I ⁵ (try) to jump higher than my friends!				





Hi! I'm Lisa. I'm in cookery club. Today 1 _____ (make) a cake for my mum. I 2 _____ (learn) how to make fancy decorations. It's fun, but it's quite difficult! I 3 _____ (want) to use lots of sugar flowers, because Mum 4 _____ (love) them.

3 Read Jake's perfect day and find three verb mistakes.

My perfect day by Jake
It's a sunny day, and from my bedroom window I can see the beach. Today, I'm eating chocolate cake for breakfast. I'm liking chocolate cake! I feel happy, because later this afternoon I'll play football. I'm loving to playing football with the friends at my football club. We are practise every day. After football they want to get ice cream dinners. Finally we'll go to the cinema to watch three films!

- 4 Now use the questions to write about your own perfect day.
 - 1 What are you eating for breakfast today? (eat)2 What do you really enjoy doing? (love)
 - 3 What do you really not like doing? (hate)4 What are you doing today? (do / play / go / etc.)

The USA

1 Read the guidebook. Then complete the text.

took staged visited watched went

THINGS TO SEE AND DO IN NEW YORK CITY

Transport: Explore the city! Take the subway or a famous yellow taxi.

Take a helicopter tour – see the Statue of Liberty from the air!

Food: Eat a famous New York hot dog or try a delicious delisandwich. Drink lemonade or fresh juice!

Museums: Visit the Metropolitan Museum to see the famous paintings, or The Museum of Natural History to see the dinosaurs! **Theatres:** See a show on Broadway – <u>choose a musical</u>, a play or

a concert.

Sports and leisure: <u>Visit Central Park and go rollerblading</u> or ice skating. Watch a baseball game – support the Mets or the Yankees. **Shopping:** Visit Fifth Avenue for New York's famous department stores, or shop in the markets in Greenwich Village.

Everyone is so excited about our trip to the USA! If we ¹stayed in New York, we would take taxis to see all the amazing sights. Dad loves sports. If we ²____ a baseball game, he would support the Yankees. Mum wants to go shopping, of course! If we ³____ to Fifth Avenue, she would visit the department stores. If we ⁴____ a helicopter tour, we would see the Statue of Liberty from the air! If we so the Metropolitan Museum, we would see famous paintings. There's so much to do!

2 Look at the things Stephanie has underlined in the guidebook. Complete the sentences.

	shop choose eat go take			
1	If she was hungry, she would eat a deli sandwich.			
2	If they saw a show,			
3	If they visited Central Park,			
4	If she explored the city,			
5	If she went shopping,			
3 L	Look and choose. Write sentences for you.			
1	I Explore the city:	subway	helicopter	
	(take) If I explored the city, I would take a helicopter tour.			
2	2 See a show:	musical	concert	
	(choose)			
3	3 Visit museums: art	science	history	
	(see)			
4	4 Visit Central Park: to a baseball game (ice skating	rollerblading	
	(go)			

School trips

Read and circle the correct word.

Hello. I'm Toby. On our school trip to the London Science Museum we found out some interesting stuff about **curselves*/ themselves*! I saw **2 yourself / myself as an old man and my friend John listened to **shimself / myself sounding like a girl. Everyone enjoyed **herself / themselves and we all learnt a lot!







Hi! I'm Mark. Our school trip was to London Zoo. Did you know that tigers like to feed themselves / ourselves? We watched a tiger find tiself / yourself some meat. I think the gorillas are my favourite though!



are my favourite though! I laughed when Jookie made herself / ourselves a hat! I really enjoyed myself / himself at the zoo.





2 Make sentences for John with the prompts and the reflexive pronouns.

myself ourselves themselves himself yourself

1 All my classmates / learn about / at the Science Museum
All my classmates learnt about themselves at the Science Museum.

- 2 Toby / see / as an old man!
- 3 Have you / see / as an old person?
- 4 I / hear / with a girl's voice!
- 5 Toby and I / enjoy / on the school trip!

3 Think and write. Use reflexive pronouns.

- 1 Where can you see yourself?
 I can see _myself in a mirror.
- 3 Where do you enjoy yourself?
 I enjoy

- Where can you hear yourself speaking?
 I can hear
- 4 Have you ever made yourself a costume?